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After consideration of the views of all concerned,
and as soon as possible after these public hearings, the

" Commission will present an interim report recommending,

for the approval of.the two Governments, a range of ‘lake

levels and criteria for acceptable duration of high stages
of Lake Ontario.

If the two Governments approve the recommendations
which will be contained in the interim report, the Commission
will put the recommendations into effect by issuing an
appropriate supplemsnt to its Order of Approval, dated
29 October, 1952. The Commission hopes to be able to issue
this supplement on or about 1 May, 1955.

Yours sincersly,

(sgd) A.G.L. MeNaughton
Chairman, Canadian Section,
International Joint Commission.




